AUGUST 2020

CHILDREN'S MUSEUM OF NORTHERN NEVADA

Dear friends of CMNN, we are pleased to welcome each and every one of you back to the Museum. Following two exciting weeks of Art Camp, we opened our doors once again to the public on August 1st. We look forward to continuing to serve our community through our public programs and events. The Museum is open by reservation only, so be sure to call in advance to secure your two hour time slot. Per local guidelines in response to COVID-19, we will be operating at 50 percent occupancy until further notice.

We have systems in place in order to maintain a safe and healthy environment. It is mandatory that all staff members and volunteers wear a face covering and practice physical distancing. Guests are required to wear face coverings as well with the exception of children under the age of 9. However, we do encourage all guests to wear face coverings whenever possible. Measures we have taken to ensure safety include equipping the front desk with plastic barriers and placing hand sanitizer throughout the Museum. Additionally, we have modified our cleaning procedures in accordance with the Governor's mandate.



Story Time Adventures!

Welcome back! We will begin hosting Story Time weekly on Wednesday and Saturday mornings from IOam to IIam in our recently renovated Art Studio. This program explores a variety of themes through children's literature followed by arts & crafts activities. Each week is a different subject in which the stories are tied directly to the projects. The integration of the stories and art proves to be an enriching experience. It is our hope that not only will the children make new friends each week, but parents and caregivers as well. We look forward to seeing you!





813 N.Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701 775.884.2226 phone www.cmnn.org

CMNN Museum Board

President: Jennifer Merideth

Attorney

Secretary: Rachel Croft

Teacher

Treasurer: Colleen McKoy

Real Estate Broker

Casey Gilles,
Retired Principal
Kristin Luis,
Justice of the Peace
Melanie McCormick,
Executive Director of CASA
Lucia Patterson, Geologist,
GIS/Field Specialist
Jeanne Stoneman,
Marketing Director

IMPORTANT NEWS

Our exhibits have been freshened up with the completion of Big Blue Dental, Carson Tahoe Health, Jamieson's General Store, and our newest exhibit by Cruz Construction. Our event floor is brighter than ever with refurbished floors and vibrant colors throughout the space. The Museum stage area is closed at this time in order to keep our visitors safe. We've also added tables and seating to our gift shop for art activities and snack breaks.

On the Museum's lower level, both our STEM Lab and Art Studio have received makeovers through carefully curated decorations. The Art Studio is open to all Museum guests on the weekends from Ipm to 3pm. Please stop by for a visit!